

Town of Weare

Selectmen's Office 15 Flanders Memorial Road Weare, NH 03281 (603) 529-7535

www.weare.nh.gov

Selectmen:

Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman Benjamin D. Knapp, Vice Chair Sherry M. Burdick Kevin J. Cahill Salim Blume

DRIVEWAY BOND POLICY

Driveway Apron Must Be Pave on a Paved Road: If the driveway is constructed between April 1st through November 30th, the apron MUST be paved prior to the Certificate of Occupancy. If the driveway is constructed between November 30th and April 1st the applicant shall post a security bond with the Board of Selectmen in the amount of Three Thousand Dollars (\$3,000.00). The security shall be held until the paving of the apron has been satisfactorily inspected by the Public Works Director and all requirements from the Board of Fire Wards are met, as well as the requirements stated in the section above on this form, at which time the security shall be refunded to the applicant. The security shall be held for 1 year, at which time it will be forfeited to the Town.

Policy Approved by the Board of Selectmen this <u>8th</u> day of <u>May</u>, 2023.

WEARE BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Frederick W. Hippler, Chairman

Benjamin D. Knapp, Vice Chairman

Sherry M. Burdick, Selectman

Kevin J. Cahill, Selectman

Salim Blume, Selectman

Witnessed: ___/(

Naomi L. Bolton, Town Administrator